
 

BUILDING COMMUNITY CONNECTIONS SINCE 1905 
 

AN EQUAL EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 8, 2023 
 
 
 
By providing the following disclosure, Fayetteville Public Works Commission intends that market 
participants receive and use it for purposes of the independent registered municipal advisor 
exemption to the SEC Municipal Advisor Rule.  
 
Fayetteville Public Works Commission has retained First Tryon Advisors, LLC (First Tryon Advisors) 
to serve as independent registered municipal advisor.  Fayetteville Public Works Commission is 
represented by and will rely on First Tryon Advisors to provide advice on proposals received from 
financial services firms concerning the issuance of municipal securities and municipal financial 
products.   
 
If a proposal received from a market participant will be seriously considered by Fayetteville Public 
Works Commission, the document will be shared with First Tryon Advisors.  Fayetteville Public 
Works Commission will, in its sole discretion, decide which proposals will be seriously considered 
and shared with First Tryon Advisors.  
  
This certificate may be relied upon until December 31, 2024. 
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Chief Financial Officer 
Fayetteville Public Works Commission 
 

 

RONNA ROWE GARRETT, COMMISSIONER 
DONALD L. PORTER, COMMISSIONER 
CHRISTOPHER G. DAVIS, COMMISSIONER 
RICHARD W. KING, COMMISSIONER 
TIMOTHY L. BRYANT, CEO/GENERAL MANAGER 

FAYETTEVILLE PUBLIC WORKS COMMISSION 
955 OLD WILMINGTON RD 

P.O. BOX 1089 
FAYETTEVILLE, NORTH CAROLINA 28302-1089 

TELEPHONE (910) 483-1401 
WWW.FAYPWC.COM 

 

RHONDA HASKINS (Nov 8, 2023 14:12 EST)

https://faypwc.na2.echosign.com/verifier?tx=CBJCHBCAABAATL4m_2v4CCsa0xhYqD4SpWDVHDTdVdFb

		2023-11-08T11:12:59-0800
	Agreement certified by Adobe Acrobat Sign




